
Model 600 

Response (Chris) 
Dear Jack, 

1/13/2005 

Thank you for your patience. Your Model 600 
should be inspected for a trigger recall. we 
your firearm to a Remington Authorized Repai 
evaluation. · 

You can locate your nearest repair center 
Information center in our support section 
state: 

To view more information on this 

http; I /www. remi ngton. com/Safety_Modi 

we no longer house any parts for 
included a link below to a l·ist 
services for your older Remington 

http;//www.remington.com1su1opc>rt:/1 

Addi ti ona 1 information regarding 
support section under "obtaining 

Remington does not offer 
however the followi 
reco11ditioning and 
requesting. 

and 

convenience we have 
may offer parts or 

can be found in our 

ng on discontined models, 
specializes in 
may offer the work you are 

1/4/2005 10:05:01 AM 

Thanks for 
he is very 

resolved. I spoke to Craig and 
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